
 

TWO-YEAR OLD NEWSLETTER 
DECEMBER 2024 

Dear Parents,  

 

It’s December, which is a very busy but exciting season for everyone! We have many exciting activities coming up 
this month! Please be mindful of the super cold weather coming and help us keep our classroom as healthy as 
possible! I am sure we will see more sickness along the way so remember our sickness policy that is on our 
classroom door. You may also ask Ms. Alyson, Ms. Rachelle, Erica or Teresa if you have any questions about it. 
Please help us out with making sure your child has extra season appropriate clothes in case of an accident.  If we 
send your child home with any of our clothes, socks, and shoes please return them ASAP! 

 Please continue clocking your child in and out each day so we can always keep track of who is in the building in 
case of an emergency! This month, we will be learning what Santa, his reindeer, and elves' jobs are for the 
Christmas season! We will also be learning the colors of Santa’s suit, the names of Santa’s reindeer, what Rudolph 
is known for, counting how many there are, and the colors of the elves' apparel. We will also begin reading books to 
go along with our projects each day! I am super excited about our projects this month and we hope you are too! We 
will continue with our “morning meeting” which consists of the “We’re Glad You’re Here Today” song, our numbers, 
alphabet, colors, shapes, classroom rules and manners. 

 Please don’t forget the beginning of each month, we need a $2 donation for the morning snack! If you like paying 
for several months at a time that is perfectly acceptable!  

All Aboard Learning Center will be having Snacks with Santa December 17! We will also have our Christmas Party is 
December 23rd at 3pm! We are accepting Christmas Party money donations. We will be sending a sign-up sheet 
home in their take home folder in the next week for anyone that wants to help donate to the party. We will also be 
doing a $5-10 gift exchange as well. Look for more details about the party in the upcoming week! We will have a 
new friend joining our 2’s classroom this month. We can’t wait for our new friend Savannah to join us. 
Unfortunately, Ms. Alyson’s last day will be December 23rd:( She will be moving to a small town in Kansas and 
pursuing her dreams of Agriculture Marketing and Business, which is her biggest passion. We will definitely miss 
her but super excited for her to chase her dreams!  

Important Information to Remember ★ Snacks with Santa- December 17th ★ Christmas Party- December 23rd ★ 
AALC Closed- December 24-25 ★ Bring weather appropriate clothes if you haven’t already ★ $2 donation for 
morning snack  

 

Thank You, 

Ms. Alyson 

Ms. Rachelle 


